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Dear Parents/Guardians and Community Members: 

You are invited to attend a public meeting to discuss a potential grade range expansion at 

Armour Heights PS. Armour Heights PS is currently a JK-6 school and sends Grade 7 students to St. 

Andrew's MS. This grade range expansion would look at expanding Armour Heights PS to a JK-8 

school. 

The public meeting will also discuss a boundary change. The proposed change would involve the 

redirection of a portion of the shared boundary between Armour Heights PS and Led bury Park 

EMS located south of McGillivray Ave, west of Clyde Ave, north of Dunblaine Ave, and east of 

Avenue Rd. (please see next page). 

The meeting will take place on Thursday, March 18, 2021 from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. virtually, 

on Zoom. 

Participants must pre-register to join the meeting. For more information about this review and to 

register for the meeting, please visit http://www.tdsb.on.ca/AccommodationReviews: Click on 

"Armour Heights PS, St Andrew's MS, and Ledbury Park EMS" under "Program Area Review". 

The TDSB has formed a Program Area Review Team (PART) made up of parent and TDSB 

representatives to look at the possible grade range expansion option and assignment of a shared 

junior boundary between Led bury Park EMS and Armour Heights PS to one school. 

As part of this process, parents/guardians and community members will be able to provide 

feedback and ask questions at the public meeting. The PART may consider other options that are 

developed in discussions with the community. 

For questions about the registration process, accessibility or to request accommodations, please 

contact Mildred Roach at mildred.roach@tdsb.on.ca or by phone at 416-394-7526 by Thursday, 

March 11, 2021. 

Sincerely, 

Ron Felsen, Superintendent of Education Denise Humphreys, Superintendent of Education 

Cc. Trustee Shelley Laskin, Ward 8 

Trustee Rachel Chernos Lin, Ward 11 
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Armour PS Letter to community
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This document contains important information. Please take it to someone who can read English 
or to your School Office so that they can arrange for an interpreter or translation. 

Le présent document contient des renseignements importants. Veuillez le montrer à une 
personne qui comprend l’anglais écrit ou au bureau de votre école qui prendra les dispositions 
requises pour engager un interprète ou un traducteur. 
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